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Dates for your Diary—School closes on Friday 27th October for half term— school will be back open on Tuesday 7th 

November.  

Our students visit to Pendleside Hospice 
Students from Coal Clough  

visited Pendleside Hospice to 

see the amazing care and     

fantastic work that is carried 

out there. 

The registered charity rely on  

donations to keep the hospice 

running and to help them our   

students are planning on doing a 

sponsored cycle on the 27th    

October to raise a target amount 

of £300. This is an excellent way 

to encourage our students to get 

fit but to also raise money for  

people within the community who 

need it the most.  

Sponsor forms will be making 

their way home with the children 

and we would appreciate your 

support ahead of the sponsored 

bike ride on October 27th, just 

before we break up for  half term.  
Staff and students looking around the hospice 

during their visit 

Some of our students were taken on an outdoor education 

session and learned how to survive in the woods. 

 The boys were able to learn skills that are needed for survival, 

such as building a fire, collecting water from the stream and all 

worked together to put up their  shelter.  

A great example of team work and life skills from the children, well 

done! In other outdoor education classes students also went to 

Gisburn park riding their bikes. 

Outdoor education 

Bear Grylls –Style! 

Ministry of Food continues to be a great success and      

students learn how to save a heart at Blackburn Youth Zone 
WE have had a fantastic time at Blackburn Youth Zone over 

the past few weeks. 

Our students continue to take part in the Ministry of Food—cooking 

up fresh meals and learning new skills. They are thoroughly enjoy-

ing this engaging activity and have been educated well, inspiring 

themselves to eat well and improve their own health and wellbeing. 

Some of our year tens also went along to the youth zone to see 

how they could save a life! It was Restart A Heart Day—a life    

saving campaign by the British Heart foundation. The students  

enjoyed this interactive session and were excellent at engaging! 


